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LOW WATER PRESSURE

Residents and businesses in New Orleans east will experience very low water pressure on Monday,
September 27, 2010 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. while contractors working for the Sewerage and Water
Board and the Corps of Engineers perform a tie-in to a 43-inch water main.

The work will be performed on Dwyer Road from France Road to Downman Road. This work is
related to the Dwyer Road Drainage Canal project.
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